
Taylor White Foundation Board Meeting 

April 30, 2017 
  

  
  
1.      Business update, bank balance, tax filing, etc. 

•         Balance 
• $100 in donations and ~$2k from Full Cup Studios 
• (Tyler) Tax filing - May 15th 
• (Tyler) Bi-annual report 

•         High yield bank account –did it happen?  
• No, minimum balance of $2500. 

•         Biannual Report 
  
2.      Driver’s training 

•         Conversation with JPD report 
• We are considering donating our remaining funds to help 

train JPD officers to help put on the training in future years. 
We may have to help with registration and payment. 

  
3.      Spring display placements – how did everything look? 

•         High Schools – car is at JDHS then will go to TMHS. 
•         Safe Graduation May 28 got ok 

• People who can potentially move the car: Eric’s friend, 
Garret, Wayne, Kyle Harden 

4.    Thank you note for Andi Storey 
 5.      Next meeting?  7/31 
 

 
	


